
 

Mini-Vinnies             

                                                                       

                 FOODBANK COLLECTION 

 

Mini-Vinnies are supporting the foodbank in Firthmoor. 

In particular, the foodbank is in need of tinned food 

such as: tinned meat, tinned curry, baked beans or just 

tins in general. We want everyone to bring in tinned 

goods or items for the foodbank on Thursday 21st 

October. We will celebrate this collection with a 

harvest festival liturgy. 

  The Mini-Vinnies are hoping to get a good amount of 

food to donate to the foodbank. Foodbanks are to help 

people. Foodbanks help people out a lot because they 

can get food without spending their last little bit of 

money - as they might need the money for heating or 

clothes or other essentials. Therefore, the food bank is 

a big help to others, this is why we want to step in to 

encourage people who can - to donate.  

Thank you. 

Edie and Zuzanna    from St. Teresa’s Mini-Vinnies 



 

 

 

 

 

   

                                                                


